PUBLIC NOTICE

NOTICE OF PUBLIC

HEARING

The Board of Water Commissioners
of the West Hempstead-Hempstead
Gardens Water District, Town of
Hempstead, County of Nassau, State
of New York. To the residents of the
West Hempstead-Hempstead Gardens
Water District: Notice is hereby given
that a public hearing will be held for
the West Hempstead-Hempstead
Gardens Water District on Thursday
September 3, 2020 at the hour of 6:00
o’clock pm located at the district
office of the West Hempstead-
Hempstead Gardens Water District
575 Birch Street West Hempstead,
New York 11552, For the review and
public inspection of the estimate of
proposed expenditures and revenues
by the district for the year 2021.
Pursuant to Article 13 Section 215
Sub Part 9-a of Town Law. Prior to
this public hearing, any resident may
contact the Water District at (516)
483-1180 to obtain the necessary
information to have live internet
access to this public hearing via
computer or telephone. A copy of the
estimate of proposed expenditures and
revenues is available for public
inspection at the District office during
business hours from August 27, 2020
through September 3, 2020.By order
of  the Board of  Water
Commissioners. West Hempstead-
Hempstead Gardens Water District
West Hempstead, New York 11552
Submitted: Jason Belle

District Superintendent

Dated: August 20, 2020



